
From: Bryan Kost <kostbr@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/1/2014 6:40:13 PM
Subject: Fwd: Correction to your dental story

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Rini, Jennifer" <jrini@delawareonline.com>
 
Date:  September 1, 2014 at 12:42:28 PM EDT
 
To: Bryan Kost <kostbr@scdhhs.gov>
 
Subject: RE: Correction to your dental story

Hi Bryan,
Thank you for your message.
I've issued a correction to our editors - thank you!

Best,
Jen
________________________________________
From: Bryan Kost <kostbr@scdhhs.gov>
Sent: Monday, September 1, 2014 11:03 AM
To: Rini, Jennifer
Subject: Correction to your dental story

Hi
I am Chief of Staff at SC Medicaid.  Your adult dental story listed SC as not having a dental 
Medicaid program for adults.  We do have an emergency benefit, and have requested to CMS to 
expand that emergency coverage to add a preventive benefit.   So as soon as CMS approves we 
will have both an emergency and limited preventive benefit.   I left you a voicemail with more 
details.  We request you issue a correction to your story.   Thank you and call me if needed.
Bryan Kost
803-429-3201

Sent from my iPhone
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may 
contain information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the 
disclosure of which is governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the 
intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, 
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you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is 
STRICTLY PROHIBITED.

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


